MAINTENANCE REPORT - 10 March

1. We still have a maintenance officer off sick, and are continuing to buy in temporary help,
normally for two days a week, which has been invaluable. The remaining maintenance
officer also had a week’s well-deserved holiday in February.

2. The Cornwell Centre has been repainted following the recent remedial work which has
taken place.

3. Bases have been made for five new bins, in readiness for installing when the weather has
improved.



